
HEALTH SCIENCE CENTER

ffice of the Chancellor
Memphis, Knoxvllle, Chattanooga Campuses

62 South Dunlap Street
Memphis, TN 38163

Phone: (901) 448-4796
Fax: (901) 448-7750

December 17,2014

Dear Faculty and Staff:

I am pleased to announce that the University of Tennessee Health Science Center (UTHSC) has

been named a top work place in the Greater Memphis area by the Commercial Appeal.

The honor is especially gratifying because the list is based solely on surveys about the workplace

completed by employees.

Your efforts every day make UTHSC a great place to work. They also make Memphis, the state

of Tennessee and the Mid-South a healthier and better place to live.

We are proud of what we have accomplished together and pledge to continue to make UTHSC

an outstanding place to work.

Sincerely,

Chandra Alston
Associate Vice Chancellor of Human Resources
University of Tennessee Health Science Center

Steve J.

Chancellor
of Tennessee Health Science Center

Brown, JD, MPA, PhD, FACHE
Vice Chancellor
of Tennessee Health Science Center


